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WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
K McNamara to the Minister for Lands, Planning and Environment, Hon Joshua 
Burgoyne MLA: 
 
Pollution in Darwin Harbour from the NT Livestock Exporters Association 
 
1. In 2018 the NT EPA issued their first notice to NT Livestock Exporters 

Association (Section 4247 Hundred of Bagot, at 2 Wishart Road, Wishart NT 
– also known as Berrimah Export Yard) to ‘immediately prevent further 
pollution or environmental harm from the premises’. 
 

a. What action has been taken over the last 7 years to rectify this? 
  

b. What has the Department done to prevent illegal pollution running 
off into the Harbour? 

 
2. Has the live export industry been allowed to ignore NT EPA warnings 

regarding the operation of the polluting cattle yards? 
 
3. What repercussions has the NT Livestock Exporters faced for any failures 

to rectify this issue? 


